



Oakmeadow CE Primary School Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire SY3 0NU Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

7th July 2021

Dear Homes

Following on from my previous correspondence regarding Year 6 events, I am pleased to confirm the Year 6 Leavers celebration will go ahead as planned on Monday 19th July (please note the change in date for this).

We are aware that central government are advising current restrictions will be lifted on 19th July, however, as you can appreciate there is still guidance we need to adhere to within school. Therefore, it is with regret that we are unable to extend our invitations to parents.

Children will need to arrive at Main Reception at 6.00pm to be signed in before their presentation and party and collected from main reception by an adult at 7.30pm.

Please complete the attached form by 14 July at 4pm to inform us of dietaries and home time arrangements.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKukcMidJKB-hNgyyPBWr4ex1UNjRHUDVTOU8xUkxHOVpGR0dJRTIzSkk4VS4u

Kind Regards

The Oakmeadow Team

Twitter: @oakmeadow















